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Spring Fellowship and a Branson Getaway
The Active Adult group had a full and joyful spring

season! On Tuesday, March 11 at 5:00 PM, we hosted
a BBQ and Game Night filled with delicious food and
uplifting fellowship. Attendees brought a wonderful
variety of side dishes and desserts, and the evening

was filled with laughter, games, and great
conversation. Thank you to everyone who

participated and helped make the event such a
success.

Earlier this spring, a group of 18 individuals traveled
to Branson, Missouri for the Springtime Jubilee

Conference. We were blessed by excellent
preaching, inspiring music, and rich fellowship

throughout the event. While we did have to cut our
trip short due to approaching bad weather, we are

grateful for the time we had together and the
memories we made. Thank you to all who joined us

for making it such a special experience!
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Spring Events & Summer Excitement
West View Kids had a blast at the

Easter Eggstravaganza in April, and
earlier in March, they enjoyed a

themed “Green Out” night where they
learned about St. Patrick and how faith

—not luck—guides our lives. Spring
Break was another highlight, as 6
children and 2 adults visited the

Memphis Zoo for a fun fellowship trip.
We are thrilled that 17 children are
registered for Children's Camp this

July! Please keep them in your prayers.
We are also preparing for Vacation

Bible School, June 15–19. To volunteer,
contact Ms. Katie or sign up online. Let's

make this summer unforgettable for
our kids!

Transformation & Consistent Growth
Celebrate Recovery continues to impact lives.

We averaged:
33 attendees on Wednesdays

10 attendees on Sundays
We’re rejoicing over one attendee who recently

accepted Jesus as Lord—what a powerful
testimony! Thank you, church family, for your

ongoing prayers and support. Your
encouragement helps us continue to reach those
who are hurting and guide them toward healing

through Christ.
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Gratitude and Outreach in Action
We are so thankful to everyone who helped make the

Experiencing God retreat a wonderful success! It was truly
uplifting to see new leaders step forward and lead sessions

with passion and faith. Each of you played a vital role in
making the retreat meaningful.

On Monday, June 2, we will meet in the Gathering Room to
begin planning for the Back to School Bash in August. Last
year, we assembled 175 bags of personal items to give to

mothers attending the event—what a powerful way to show
Christ’s love in action. We're grateful to all who contributed to

this outreach effort.

A Season of Growth and Celebration
In April, our students made a big impact at the

Easter Eggstravaganza—running pop-up games
for children and performing two Christ-honoring
skits. On Wednesday nights, we launched a new
series in Malachi, and on Sundays, we concluded

our walk through Esther.
Senior Recognition Sunday was held on May 18,

and it was a joyful time of celebrating the
achievements of our graduating seniors. We

prayed over them as they stepped into the next
season of life. In early June, we welcomed a group

of energetic and enthusiastic rising 6th graders
into our student ministry—they are already

making their mark!
Earlier in March, several students in grades 10–12

attended the ABSC Lead/Defend Conference,
deepening their understanding of apologetics. We
also hosted a glow-in-the-dark dodgeball night

filled with fun, fellowship, and a meaningful
discussion on defending our faith. Thank you to

everyone who supported and participated.
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Fellowship and Faith in Action
Our Tuesday night Bible study at

Hardee’s, led by Kerry Pugh, continued
to grow as we explored the book of

Daniel, averaging 8–10 men each week.
The Sunday night class also remained
strong with around 10 in attendance,

featuring video-based studies followed
by rich, biblically-rooted discussions.

On April 26, we hosted the annual Skeet
Shoot and Fish Fry, welcoming 21

participants—including 5 visitors. It was
a great time of fellowship and

connection. Thank you to all who
participated and helped build
community within our ministry.

During the month of March, the Food Pantry
served 641 individuals in 215 households

During April, we served 673 individuals in 243
households.

We’re grateful to everyone who donated food,
gave financially, or volunteered their time. Our

team continued to meet every Thursday from 10
AM to 2 PM, serving with compassion and care.
In May, we asked for donations of canned meat

and crackers, and West View responded
generously. Thank you for being the hands and

feet of Jesus in our community.


